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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Suncor Energy responds to spill at Montreal refinery port facilities 
 

Montreal, Quebec (Sept. 29, 2010) – Suncor Energy officials will hold a media opportunity at their 
Montreal refinery (located at 11701 Sherbrooke St. East) at 3 p.m. EDT today to answer questions 
related to the diesel spill that occurred at their port facilities last night. 
 
Current estimates indicate that approximately 35 barrels of low-sulphur diesel leaked into the St. 
Lawrence River. The source of the leak has been stopped. Most of the product has been contained and 
is currently being recovered with the use of vacuum trucks. 
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For more information about Suncor Energy Inc. please visit our web site at www.suncor.com. 
 
Media inquiries: 403-920-8332 
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